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After over 20 years of service to the McKinney Library system Susan Kusterbeck 

has retired effective January 4th.  After interviewing 4 internal candidates we hired 

Stephanie Harrison as Susan’s replacement.  In addition Megan Farve has accepted 

the Library Technician position vacated by Kaci Falcon who was promoted to a 

Librarian I.  Megan’s position is now posted. 

We anticipate the arrival of our new library furniture by the end of January.  I’ve 

contacted Ian in Purchasing with an inventory of furniture to be replaced which is 

now on the City’s auction site.   

  


